
May, 20, 2019 
 
 
Dear Oregon Lawmakers, 
 
 
     I am writing concerning SB761. This is blatant voter suppression and discrimination against Oregon’s  
elderly, disabled, chronically ill, rural, poor, and working citizens, who can’t take time off their jobs to 
sign petitions. This bill would make it extremely difficult or impossible for the most vulnerable 
demographic of Oregon citizens to participate in the democratic process. Please vote down this horrible 
bill.  
 
Thank you for your time  and consideration, Belinda A Coalman 
 


